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February 27, 2018 
 
Re:    Champion Plumbing 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Robert Johnson and Champion 
Plumbing.     We have worked with Robert over the past 5 years on 
multiple projects, including single family homes and multifamily projects. 
 
Our experience with Champion has been nothing less than exceptional.   
Robert goes the extra mile to ensure his work not only meets our 
schedule, but creates no impact to the other trades on the projects.    
Robert takes the time upfront to create detailed layout drawings and 
material lists for his crews.     This upfront planning has reduced our install 
schedules by 30% over other plumbing contractors. 
 
I would recommend Champion Plumbing without any hesitation for your 
upcoming projects.     Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
  
 
Respectfully, 
SOUTHSIDE CONSTRUCTORS, INC. 
 
 
 
Tim Laframboise 
Principal 


